
Whilst we are absolutely gutted about what has happened to our global sporting world and of course all 
those affected by COVID-19, your health and safety is our top priority. We are striving to run 
mysportswear as normal as possible but it is essential to do our part to reduce the transmission of 
COVID-19.  
Here are some of the things we are doing in this ever-evolving situation: 

• We are working with our suppliers to make sure that the products you love are available when you 
want them – with all that’s going on, we have to expect some delays but will keep you informed along 
the way. 

• Our new website is online and ready for you – we can take this quiet ‘off field’ time to prepare your 
new club shop – all from the safety of your home and our office. Just drop us a line and we can get 
this up and ready for you. 

• With our main suppliers launching their new kits, if you want us to prepare some kit & team wear 
ideas for you – please let us know. We’d be happy to help. 

• In the event of any of the mysportswear team becoming affected by the coronavirus – we will close 
the shop immediately and undergo a deep clean (the shop not us). Please follow our social media 
pages on facebook, twitter and Instagram for our latest news – and of course our website. 

• Our opening hours remain the same for now, so please come and see us (unless you are affected by 
the virus of course and are self-isolating). We are hoping we can avoid the virus by following the 
precautions and best practices from the NHS and UK Foreign & Commonwealth Office, amongst 
others. We may ask you to wash your hands whilst on the premises or use the disinfecting gel. 

• Mark, Theresa, Noel & Molly (the mysportswear family) are here to help – if you need any support 
during this time, please let us know. 

While the environment around us is uncertain, we have a first-class team and a compassionate and loyal 
community of customers – we love you all. We look forward to the months ahead when we can kick start 
our sporting activity again and hopefully look back on the difficult period as an experience we will never 
forget. 
  
Thank you for being a part of the mysportswear family x
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